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Statement by 
Thomas H. Kean, Chair, and Lee H. Hamilton, Vice Chair 

of the 9-11 Commission 
 
 
February 4, 2004 — We welcome the Administration’s support and commitment to 
work with Congress to provide an additional two months for the Commission to complete 
its report.      
 
The additional time will enable the Commission to complete planned interviews and 
document review, to hold several sets of hearings in Washington and New York, and to 
complete a strong and credible report.  
 
The Commission plans to release its public, unclassified final report not later than  
July 26, 2004 and conclude its business by August 25, 2004.  
 
 


